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Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!! 

 
Hi KKC Extended Family, 
  
Wishing everyone a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!  
 
Looking forward to seeing everyone at the 2023 Kulp Reunion on June 11th at the Lower 
Skippack Mennonite Church.  Our speaker will be reunion member, Doug Moyer.  He will be 
talking about the Kulp Family Legacy and the events that drove our ancestors out of the Old 
World and into the New World.  More on his talk in January.  
 
Take Care, 
 
Jack Oberholtzer 
Secretary, Kolb, Kulp, Culp Family Association 
 
P.S.  Be sure to follow the website (http://kolb-kulp-culp.org) as we get that developed and 
Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/Kolb-Kulp-Culp-Family-Reunion-111440337655136 ). 
 
 


